## IMPORTANT WATER QUALITY NOTICE

On the behalf the Penacook Boscawen Water Precinct, Pennichuck will be completing a comprehensive flushing of the water mains in your water system. The flushing will occur between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:00 pm starting on May 6, 2024 through May 10, 2024.

Flushing involves opening and flushing valves to create increased water flows, which dislodge and clean out naturally occurring sediment in the pipelines. It may cause colored water and/or low pressure and there could be periods when you are without water. We recommend that you fill bottles with water for use during these times.

**Also, please avoid doing laundry during this period of time**. If you experience colored water after the scheduled completion time, please run the cold water for 5 to 10 minutes to clear your service line. If your water does not clear or if you have concerns regarding this flushing please call Customer Service at 800-553-5191. Thank you for your patience while we work to protect the quality of your water.

If you are a Landlord please see that your tenants receive a copy of this notice.

For more information visit our website: https://boscawenwater.com/